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June 5, 2008 (Agenda) 
 
Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

LAFCO 07-5 – South Coast Annexation to the Carpinteria Sanitary District  
 

Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
Recommendation 
 
It is recommended the Commission order the execution of the enclosed Certificate of 
Completion for the South Coast Annexation to the Carpinteria Sanitary District since the 
majority of votes cast upon the question are in favor of the proposed annexation. 
 
Discussion 
 
The Commission approved the South Coast Annexation to the Carpinteria Sanitary District on 
August 2, 2007.  Since written protests were received from more than 25% of the registered 
voters residing within the proposal area, it was necessary to conduct a confirmation election.  
That election was held by mailed ballot on April 22.   
 
The “Certification of Election Results of the Official Canvass” prepared and executed by Santa 
Barbara County Clerk Joe Holland is enclosed confirming that a majority of the votes cast in the 
election are in favor of the annexation.  Of a total of 140 votes cast in the confirmation election, 
73 votes, or 52.14%, were in favor of the annexation and 67 votes, or 47.86% were opposed.  
 
Please contact the LAFCO if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer  

Commissioners:   Cathy Schlottmann, Chair    Joe Centeno  Dick DeWees  Brooks Firestone  Martin Mariscal   Bob Orach 
 Larry Wilson  Joe Armendariz  John Fox  Bob Short  Janet Wolf  Executive Officer:  Bob Braitman 
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